
From: Sandy Polishuk [mailto:polishuk@easystreet.net]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 11:56 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: pembina comment 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
It makes no sense to me that our city puts so much resources into climate action plans and then would 
consider allowing this terminal. 
 
Since the city says it wants to do everything it can to mitigate climate change, it must be consistent 
and deny the zoning change. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandy Polishuk 
1610 NE Tillamook St #3 
Portland OR 97212 
 


